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23 February 2017						 	Newsletter no.11
Dear Parents,
Welcome back after the Half Term break. The children have come back to school refreshed and all classes have got off to a flying start.
Please can we ask that children adhere to the school’s uniform requirements and come to school dressed appropriately. Our uniform is something to be proud of and sets us apart from other schools, so please do ensure that your child’s uniform follows the school’s guidelines. Please see the attached policy for a reminder of this.
Diocesan Summer Camp
Please see flyer attached for information about the Diocesan Summer Camp for Years 3 to 6 taking place on 6th to 11th August.

Parking
Thank you to everyone who is adhering to our new system in the car park. It is clear that this is helping us to ensure the safety of adults and children alike. Please continue to support us by not parking unless you have been given prior permission and hold a school parking permit.

School Dinners – KS2
Just a reminder, all school dinners must be paid for in advance.  If you are more than 1 week in arrears your child will not be able to have school dinners. Please contact the school office or myself, Mr. Melling or Mrs. Guppy if you have any concerns regarding payment for lunches.

Thank you to those parents who are starting to use the online meal ordering service.  Please ensure you place your order at least 3 working days in advance. If you have any questions or queries about this please ask at the office as soon as possible.

School Dinners – KS1
Please ensure you are now using the online meal ordering service. Meals need to be ordered at least 3 working days in advance. The only children who do not need to use this system are those who have Meal option 1 and a regular pudding 5 days a week. 



Lost Property
There is a large box of lost property in reception. If your child has lost anything please come and have a look.


School trends
The next deadline for ordering you school uniform is Wednesday 8th March.  Please order by the end of the day.



Dates for your diary
Thursday 23rd February		PTFA School Disco
Monday 27th February	 	Quick Sticks Festival 5/6.  (Invited team)
Monday 27th February	 	No Choir after school
Tuesday 28th February 		Kestrels walk around Axminster linked to the curriculum
Wednesday 1st March 10.00am 	Ash Wednesday Whole School Mass in the school hall. Everyone welcome.
Wednesday 1st March 3.45pm 	Stockland Cross Country (Invited team)
Thursday 2nd March		 	World Book Day  		Non-School Uniform	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 10th March			Owls walk around Axminster linked to the curriculum
Friday 10th March at  9.20		PTFA meeting in the school library
Friday 17th March			Tag Rugby Festival – Kestrel Class


Best regards
Kate Middleton
Assistant Head teacher

Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
Website: www.stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk



image1.jpeg
Plymouth
’E CAST




image2.jpeg





